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In these days of preparation for the Solemnity of Pentecost, let us ask the 

Lord to send us the gifts of the Holy Spirit so that we may persevere in our 

life of prayer with humility and joy, overcoming difficulties with wisdom and 

determination. Pope Francis 19 May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to half term and the chance to spend more time with wider family and 

friends now that restrictions are easing. There is no expectation that masks should be worn 

when collecting and dropping off at school but please feel free to do so if you feel more secure. 

Although more venues are opening up, the restrictions on schools remain tight. Bubbles are still 

in place and there are currently limits on transition activities. We hope to offer a transition 

opportunity on Thursday 15th July but Sports Day is being planned as a pupil only event at this 

time. 

Please ensure your child has a named coat, sunhat, water-bottle and PE kit in school – the 

names are vital after a busy PE lesson and 30 young children dressing and undressing 

independently. 

Thank you for the parent questionnaires already completed, please take the time to tell us how 

you feel about St Felix using this form. We will be closing this survey at half term and after half 

term giving you a chance to respond to our RSE programme Life to the Full 

Please remember to send your child in the colours of the Holy Spirit on Monday for Pentecost.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Dodds 

 Upcoming Dates 

 

Pentecost Celebrations    Monday 24th May 

Half term       31st May – 4th June 

Year 4 Multiplication Check     7th – 25th June – Non Statutory 

Sports Day (pupil only)    Wednesday 30th June 

Reserve Sports Day (pupil only)   Wednesday 7th July 

Reports out to parents    Friday 9th July 

Parent Report Feedback sessions   Tuesday 13th July 

Y6 Leavers Activity Days    Mon-Tues 12-13th July 

Transition to Samuel Ward/Castle Manor  14th – 16th July 

Moving Up Day     Thursday 15th July 

End of Term       Friday 16th July 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Kh6pIK5dIkiua24WJDPiUp43pElMLXpIoiv210zaiFZUQkVUMjAyUFVWVUhSUVZCTFJMUEhOMlRFUC4u


 

 
On Friday 30th April we took the Captain Tom Challenge 

 
We had a lot of fun: 

 

 

 

Family Wellbeing 

 

The impact of Covid 19 will be with us for 

some time to come despite the gradual 

lifting of restrictions. If you are struggling 

as a family you might find these resources 

from Suffolk County Council helpful.  

 
On Friday 7th May we had our Number 

Day and looked at maths in new ways.   

This was a fundraising opportunity for 

the NSPCC who provide vital services 

including the Childline Number 0800 

1111 and many thanks for your 

donations – we raised £191. 

 

https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/wellbeing-for-education-return/family-wellbeing/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Felix Dates for 2021-22 
PD Day     Wednesday 1st September– staff only 
Back to School    Thursday 2nd September – pupils 
PD Day     Friday 22nd October – staff only 
Half term     25th – 29th October 
End of Term     Friday 17th December 
 
PD Day     Tuesday 4th January – staff only 
Back to School    Wednesday 5th January - pupils 
Half Term     21st – 25th February 
End of Term     Friday 8th April 
 
PD Day     Monday 25th April – staff only 
Back to School    Tuesday 26th April – pupils 
Half Term    30th May – 3rd June 
End of Term    Wednesday 20th July – pupils 
PD Day     Thursday 21st July – staff only 
 


